
Jeanie Bourke - Message from dhs 

Jeanie,

Here is what we received from the DHS.

Jamie

­­­­Forwarded message­­­­
From: Megan.Hinrichs@maine.gov
To: alexacarpenter@ymail.com
Sent: Fri, Oct 24, 2014 9:20 AM EDT
Subject: RE: licensing

I do not believe so, at least for the child care space.  Since the child care program does not need to be 
licensed, you would not need an additional inspection from the Fire Marshal for that particular space.  I 
cannot say for the rest the of the facility as I am not aware of the regulatory requirements for gyms.

Megan Hinrichs
Child Care Licensing Specialist, Division of Licensing and Regulatory Services
Cell: 207 441­9135

Division of Licensing and Regulatory Services
Integrity ­ Openness ­ Quality ­ Safety ­ Trust ­ Validation

­­­­­Original Message­­­­­
From: Alexa Carpenter [mailto:alexacarpenter@ymail.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2014 6:36 PM
To: Hinrichs, Megan
Subject: RE: licensing

Megan,
Thanks so much for the information. One question, does the state fire marshall need to inspect our 
space?

From: "Jamie" <jamie@portlandsportscomplex.com>
To: "Jeanie Bourke" <JMB@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 10/24/2014 1:23 PM
Subject: Message from dhs
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Thanks,
Alexa

­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­
On Thu, Oct 23, 2014 5:10 PM EDT Hinrichs, Megan wrote:

>Alexa,
>
>After discussing this with some of co­workers, it was determined that the Fitness Factory is not 
obligated to apply for a license for its on­site child care program.  You would need to be licensed if 
there ever was a situation where parents were leaving the children at the facility.
>
>If you have interest in applying for a Child Care license, please feel free to continue with the licensing 
process.  However, please note this would not be a state requirement.
>
>Please contact me if you have any questions.
>
>Megan Hinrichs
>Child Care Licensing Specialist, Division of Licensing and Regulatory
>Services
>Cell: 207 441­9135
>
>Division of Licensing and Regulatory Services Integrity ­ Openness ­
>Quality ­ Safety ­ Trust ­ Validation
>
>
>
>From: Hinrichs, Megan
>Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2014 3:21 PM
>To: 'AlexaCarpenter@ymail.com'
>Subject: licensing
>
>
>
>Megan Hinrichs
>Child Care Licensing Specialist, Division of Licensing and Regulatory
>Services
>
>Department of Health and Human Services State House Station #11, 41
>Anthony Avenue
>Augusta, ME   04333
>
>Cell:  207 441­9135
>Fax:    (207) 287­9304
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>TTY:    Call 711 (Maine Relay)
>
>Division of Licensing and Regulatory Services Integrity ­ Openness ­
>Quality ­ Safety ­ Trust ­ Validation
>
>Confidentiality Notice:  This e­mail message, including any attachments, is solely for the use of the 
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information.  If you are not the 
intended recipient or an authorized agent of the intended recipient, please immediately contact the 
sender by reply e­mail and destroy/delete all copies of the original message.  Any review, use, copying, 
forwarding, disclosure, or distribution of this e­mail message by other than the intended recipient or 
authorized agent is strictly prohibited.
>

­­
Jamie Grattelo
Fitness Factory Maine
512 Warren Ave
207­370­8562
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